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The Cards are printed, the Fuchsia’s 

are ordered and the tree is ready, 
...But

Due to the uncertainty of Covid restrictions and the safety of our communities 

we have decided to cancel our 25th annual Remembrance Service in its usual format.

We do acknowledge how important this Service is to those who have lost loved ones not 

only recently but years past, and understand what the anticipation of what  “that empty Chair”

at the table on Christmas day can be like. 

This year even more than ever we need to acknowledge this very important time of the 

year for Bereaved individuals and families.

You are invited to 

‘A time to remember’
Richmond Chapel

10-12 Richmond Road, Carterton

Sunday 5th December 2021

between 9am & 4pm

A time for anyone to visit at their leisure between 9am and 4pm to write the name(s) of their 

loved ones on a card and place it on the tree, to chat to the team at Richmond Funeral Home 

(if you wish) and to take a plant home to plant in your garden

Everyone is welcome to visit on the day 
This is for anyone who wants to take time out from the busy rush of 

Christmas preparations to acknowledge their feelings at this time.

There will also be an opportunity to place a card on the  tree 

in the foyer of  Richmond House, 

2 Fitzherbert Street, Featherston 

Wednesday 8th December 2021 between 9am and 3pm

This is an initiative of Richmond Funeral Home and Part of their Continuing Care Programme

Christmas... a time 
to remember


